


































































































































To: Selectboard 
From: Joe Aberdale, Chair 
  Marina Advisory Committee 
Date: May 9, 2023 
 
As directed by the Selectboard chair, the Marina Advisory Committee (MAC) has 
developed recommendations regarding the issues of safety and navigation 
pertaining to the possible expansion of two Egg Island shellfish grants.  
 
At the MAC meeting on May 3, 2023, the shellfish constable provided an 
overview of the Egg Island grant area utilizing various maps and diagrams. The 
meeting was well attended with various parties including the shellfish community 
and the upland owners from Egg Island. 
 
The MAC passed a motion to examine the two possible grant extensions 
separately as each grant has its own location and characteristics. A lengthy 
discussion ensued with ample time provided to all parties to express their 
positions and concerns regarding the various aspects of this matter.  
 
The MAC passed a motion stating that the Committee has no concerns regarding 
the possible expansion of grant #2000-2 (Picard) as it does not pose a threat to 
the safety and navigation of boaters and to other recreational users of the area’s 
waters. The Committee passed a subsequent motion stating that it has definite 
concerns regarding the possible expansion of grant #2000-6 (Sirucek) because it 
does pose a threat to the safety and navigation of boaters and other recreational 
users of the area’s waters.    
  










































































































